
From: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
To: "stucker@blm.gov"; "dadkins@talonlpe.com"; "Shoemaker, Mike"
Cc: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; "jack@thestandardenergy.com"; "MLuehrs@cl-na.com"
Subject: RE: 1RP-5037 * Boundary Raider (Todd Apache-Tomb Raider Lease Rd Grey Water Release)
Date: Thursday, June 21, 2018 2:30:00 PM

Dear Mr. Adkins:
 
Notes:

Please provide original laboratory results and chain of custody documentation.
S-2 confirmation samples are required due chloride levels being over NMOCD RRAL’s; no
confirmation samples are required for S-8 due to chloride level concentrations below NMOCD
RRAL’s.
Vertical delineation was not completed for S-6, please provide logic or rationale.
Where was the source of grey water? The chloride levels on the surface are extremely high.

 
NMOCD will approve the proposed remediation for 1RP-5037 with these stipulations after the
concern about completion of vertical delineation at S-6:

Bottom and sidewall confirmation samples are required with at least one sidewall sample
taken at boundary between each of the differing depths of excavation areas, for example
between .
Provide a scaled map showing location of confirmation samples. Please demarcate or outline
on map the differing depths of excavation areas. 
Provide GPS coordinates of all confirmation bottom and sidewall samples.
Sample locations no greater than 75 ft apart.

 
Thanks,
 
Christina Hernandez
EMNRD-OCD
Environmental Specialist
1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, NM 88240
575-393-6161 x111
Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human
health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for
compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 

 
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 11:28 AM
To: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD <Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>
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Subject: FW: 1RP-5037 * Boundary Raider (Todd Apache-Tomb Raider Lease Rd Grey Water Release)
 
 
 

From: Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 9:43 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Shelly Tucker (stucker@blm.gov)
<stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: jack@thestandardenergy.com; Luehrs, Mark <MLuehrs@cl-na.com>; David J. Adkins
<dadkins@talonlpe.com>; Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>
Subject: 1RP-5037 * Boundary Raider (Todd Apache-Tomb Raider Lease Rd Grey Water Release)
 
              RE:        Boundary Raider 6 7 Fed Com #212H                                       
        (Todd Apache–Tomb Raider Lease Road)                    

        API # 30-025-44146 * 1RP-5037
 
Hello Olivia,
       
Attached please find the Remediation Work Plan for the above referenced release.  If you have any
questions or concerns please feel free to contact our office.  Thank you.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Kimberly
 
Kimberly M. Wilson
Project Manager
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4023
Cell: 575.602.3826
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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